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Stage set for the 25th Grand Prix: Tickets for the 2023 MotoGP at the 
Sachsenring available from Sunday 
 

• Tickets for 2023 go on sale at 16:00 on Sunday, online and at the Goldbachstraße box office 
• Family-friendly: Free admission for under 14s, new children’s tickets for grandstands 
• New attractive ticket offers, more offers for campers 

 
Hohenstein-Ernstthal. No sooner has one Grand Prix ended, than preparations begin for the next one: 
Tickets for the 25th staging of the LIQUI MOLY Motorcycle Grand Prix in 2023 go on sale at 16:00 on 
Sunday 19th June. Those wishing to attend next year’s Grand Prix will then be able to purchase tickets 
online at adac.de/motogp and at the Sachsenring, from the box office on Goldbachstraße. With new 
ticket categories, a wider selection, family-friendly tickets for children, and more offers for ADAC 
members, tickets for the 25th Motorcycle Grand Prix at the new Sachsenring are even more attractive 
than usual.  
 
From 2023, the trip to the MotoGP event at the Sachsenring will be even more appealing as early as 
the Friday, courtesy of the “Friday for all” ticket. This ticket costs € 29 and allows the holder access to 
the standing area and all available seats in the grandstands on the Friday. Families will also benefit 
from the new offers: Admission to the standing areas is free for children under 14 years of age. The 
newly-introduced children’s ticket gives fans under 14 a 50 percent discount for grandstands T2, T4, T7 
and T13. This offer applies to the Platinum (three-day ticket) and Gold (Saturday and Sunday) ticket 
categories.  
 
Those who react fastest might get their hands on the limited-edition “Flying Ticket”: This allows fans to 
sit wherever they like on the Friday, and also secures them a seat in stand T13 on the Sachsenkurve 
corner on Saturday, and T7 on the exit from Karthalle on Sunday. The limited-edition ticket is available 
for € 250.  
 
New offers are available for ADAC members: All members receive a 10 percent discount on tickets 
purchased in advance for stands T3 and T3/1 on the Omega corner, T7 on the Karthalle corner, and T13 
on the Sachsenkurve. All MotoGP fans can look forward to even better value for money in 2023, with 
better comfort thanks to the installation of bucket seats in all grandstands. 
 
There are also new options for campers: New camping areas will be created for motorhomes at the 
Sachsenring Camping Village behind the T13 stand and at the camper site at car park P10 on 
Goldbachstraße. 
 
The date for the 2023 LIQUI MOLY Motorcycle Grand Prix will be announced later. A very special 
anniversary awaits MotoGP fans next year: The motorcycle world championship will start at the 
Sachsenring for the 25th time. Since 1998, the German Grand Prix has been a permanent fixture at the 
iconic circuit in Hohenstein-Ernstthal. Only in 2020 was the race cancelled due to the coronavirus 
pandemic. 
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